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To Exeter City Council: 
Paul.jeffrey@exeter.gov.uk 

20/0203/FUL | Demolition of existing Aldi store and 452 Pinhoe Road, construction of new 

Aldi foodstore, reconfiguration of car park, amended landscaping and amended pedestrian 

and cyclist access. | Aldi Foodstore Ltd And 452 Pinhoe Road Exhibition Way Exeter Devon 

EX4 8JD 

 

18th March 2020 

 

Dear Mr Jeffrey 

  

Exeter Cycling Campaign objects to this development proposal due to the inadequate cycle access as follows: 

 

There is no mention of cycle access on the submitted plans, but I assume it is intended to be along the proposed 

pedestrian access off Exhibition Road. This access is potentially dangerous as it includes a diagonal zebra crossing across 

the car park. Firstly a diagonal crossing is non-standard and secondly there will be cars reversing over the crossing when 

they enter and exit the adjacent car park spaces. This will clearly be dangerous for pedestrians and cyclists. 

 

I suggest a far safer and attractive entrance for cyclists and pedestrians could be formed by a ramped access along the 

Pinhoe Road boundary as shown below in blue: 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

  

Roy Russell 

52 Whitchurch Avenue 

Exeter 

EX2 5NT 

for and on behalf of: 

EXETER CYCLING CAMPAIGN 

___________________________________ 

exetercyclingcampaign.org.uk 

Twitter: @ExeterCycling 

http://exetercyclingcampaign.org.uk/
http://exetercyclingcampaign.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/ExeterCycling
https://twitter.com/ExeterCycling
Matt Tait



